Building Permits - Implementation of House Bill 1163 - Effective July 1, 2022

In accordance with House Bill 1163 passed by the Mississippi Legislature during the 2022 session
and approved by the Governor, Neshoba County is required to permit as a condition to
construction within the unincorporated areas of the County, unless exempted by the bill, effective
July 1, 2022.

Until full implementation of the permitting program, permits may be obtained from the Board of
Supervisors office in the Neshoba County Courthouse and the fee for issuance of a Building
Permit is $25.00



